


From: Grace Lo 

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 9:14 AM 

To: Guia Sharma; Spencer Chen; Angela Chong; Sok Low 

Cc: Momoko Ishijima; Shaunn Mendrin; Noren Caliva-Lepe 

Subject: Re: Bilingual Translation Request - Public Comment Received for Planning 

Project #2021-7826 

 

Hi Guia, 

 

Here is what I got. 

 

The construction building has an additional floor (a total of three floors) and the increase in 

height compared to the original second floor will affect my living environment.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Grace Lo 

Sr. Office Assistant 

Department of Public Safety 

408-730-7115 

 
From: Guia Sharma <GSharma@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 8:47 AM 

To: Spencer Chen <schen@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Angela Chong <achong@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Grace Lo 

<GLo@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Sok Low <SLow@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 

Cc: Momoko Ishijima <mIshijima@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Shaunn Mendrin <SMendrin@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; 

Noren Caliva-Lepe <Ncaliva-lepe@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 

Subject: Bilingual Translation Request - Public Comment Received for Planning Project #2021-7826  

  

Good morning, 

  

I hope this email finds you well! 

  

Attached, please find a public comment we received for a Planning item that will be reviewed at 

tonight’s Planning Commission meeting. At your earliest convenience, may one of you please provide 

translation of these comments to English? 

  

Thank you, 

  

 
  

Follow us on: 

Guia Sharma 

Administrative Aide 

Community Development Department 

Email: gsharma@sunnyvale.ca.gov   

Phone: (408) 730-7432 

  

Sunnyvale.ca.gov 

https://sunnyvale.ca.gov/


     

  

* The Sunnyvale Planning Division continues to provide virtual services, such as electronic permit submittals and 

virtual meetings. In-person services are also available at the One Stop Permit Center, located on the second floor 

of the new City Hall building at 456 W. Olive Avenue. Underground parking is available and can be accessed on 

W. Olive Avenue. Masks and appointments (pcappointment@sunnyvale.ca.gov) are strongly encouraged. 

  

General zoning information is also available on the Planning Division webpage.  Due to high call/email volumes, 

a Planner will respond to you within 4 business days, please be patient with us during this time.  

https://sunnyvaleca-energovpub.tylerhost.net/apps/SelfService
https://www.sunnyvale.ca.gov/business-and-development/planning-and-building/permit-center
https://www.sunnyvale.ca.gov/business-and-development/planning-and-building/permit-center



